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Important NEWS

Please keep your child(ren) home if they have any 

symptoms which include, fever, cough, diarrhea, 

vomiting,  shortness of breath, sore throat, muscle 

pain, green mucous, loss of taste or smell and if you 

have left the USA or have travelled to a HOT ZONE 

you can NOT enter the school.

Teachers are still providing Learning Packets 

for students who need them. Please contact 

your child's teacher so that they can provide 

you with the appropriate packet!

Hello Everyone and happy Novemeber, we have officially welcomed 

Fall and  the children continue to practice social distancing while 

wearing face coverings and washing their hands more than ever before.  

We are doing more one on one play while still incorporating learning 

lessons throughout the day. 

We want to say THANK YOU to all of our staff for working so hard 

keeping TTDC a safe and clean environment!

Please Don’t forget that payments must be made on the 1st

& 15th of every month. On the first you either pay full 
tuition, or half, if you pay only half on the 1st, you have 

until the 15th to pay the other half. 

Here’s What We’ve Been Up To…

TTDC will be closed on Wednesday  
November 11th in observance of 

Veterans Day! 
Also, Thursday, November  26 and 

Friday, November 27 for 
Thanksgiving, 

Reminders!

Teaching Strategies
Please accept our teaching 

strategies friend request to view 
your child’s progress.

Please do not forget that due to the 

Pandemic, our center closes promptly at 

5PM. Any time after that, families get 

charged $15 every 10 minutes. 

Soon, teachers will be sending a note 

home regarding what is needed in your 

child's classroom bin, you may even get a 

bag with items that are no longer needed.

We are now using CrisisGo to check in students 

every morning! Parents are responsible for this check 

in…Not Teachers!
Please be sure to check your e-mail for more details; 

if emails need to be updated, let us know!

(An email will be sent every morning at 5 am to be 

completed prior to drop off. If your child is not 

Validated (With Green Badge), your child will not be 

accepted for the day!)



Hello Families!
We had such an awesome month of learning in our 

classroom! We studied pumpkins, spiders and El Dia De 
Los Muertos! We had some great activities along with 

these themes like digging out seeds from our class 
pumpkin, Cupcake. We also continued our lesson on 

letters. So far, we understand the letters A-U. We are on 
the right track to returning to normalcy in our class and 

hopefully we can continue this path.

For the month of November, we will be learning new and 
exciting themes. We will be learning all things science 
like practicing science experiments, learning about the 
history of Thanksgiving, and The Native Americans. We 
will also have great activities along with these themes 

like Thankful feathers.

Thank You,
Mrs. Megan



Hello everyone!  Welcome to November! 

Isn’t it incredible how soon we will be telling each other “Happy Thanksgiving!”? 

To recap the month of October, we began the month by talking about colors, dinosaurs, emotions 

and family.  We also enjoyed a fall festival; children had a blast.

For the month of November, we will discuss green, health, imagination and being thankful.  It will be 

a great month!!

-Ms. Taga 

PS. If you ever need to get ahold of me, feel free to shoot me an e-mail at: 

taga@toddlertownchicago.com, 

Or Dial 773-622-9433 Extension 26

mailto:taga@toddlertownchicago.com,%20ext


Hello families! During the month of October, the students enjoyed learning the 

following sight words: fall, you, like and I. In the month of October, we talked about 

what happens during fall; children were able to do lots of fun crafts!

For the month of November children will learn the following sight words: are, see, 

these, and that. Children will also learn the difference between a statement and a 

question.  We will continue creating fun crafts that will be sent home. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to call us at 773-622-9733 Ext 25 or via 

email at: cintya@toddlertownchicago.com and karla@toddlertownchicago.com

Once again thank you for all your support!

&
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Hello everyone!  Welcome to November! To recap the month of October, we reviewed the most basic 

skills, alphabet letters, colors, months of the year and numbers. Also, the butterfly classroom, enjoyed 

doing a variety of art projects, and they learned the following words: fall, pumpkin, Racoon, acorn, corn, 

Leaf, and tree.  

For the months of November, our topic will be giving thanks. We will continue to review our colors, 

shapes, numbers, and we will work on our motor skills. It should be a great month! If you have any 

questions, please feel free to email me at  pas@toddlertownchicago.com or call 773-622-9433 Ext 23

Thank you

-Ms. Pas

mailto:pas@toddlertownchicago.com,
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Welcome to November everyone! 

This month is full of fun activities for the children. The Toucans classroom will be learning their 

numbers 1-5 and the colors. Children will also be having a potluck on 11/25/20 where the 

children will be able to bring in a snacks (Chex mix, rice crispy, baked potato chips, organic 

cheese sticks, popcorn, go-gurts, muffin (Little Debbie), oranges, and apple juice, Absolutely no 

sugar!). Students will have the opportunity to choose what they would like to eat throughout the 

day. We will also be sharing what we are thankful for during the month of November and during 

the potluck. Finally, we cannot forget to celebrate our toucan friend’s birthday’s for November!

-Ms. Selena and Ms. Areli.  


